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From: Corum, Jennifer
To: Roarx, Rachel G.
Cc: George, Nicole A.; Rausch, Brittany; Harward, Sonya
Subject: RE: Camera S 3rd St and W Woodlawn Ave
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 3:48:50 PM
Attachments: image004.png
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Yes, ma’am.
 
Thank you!
 
Jennifer Corum, PMP
Director
Real Time Crime Center
Louisville Metro Police Department
Office: 502-574-7576
Cell: 502-333-8947

    
 
(U) LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE: The information marked (U//LES) in this email and/or attachments is
the property of the Louisville Metro Police Department (LMPD) and may be distributed within the Federal
Government (and its contactors), US intelligence, law enforcement, or public safety officials with a need to know.
Distribution beyond these entities without the LMPD’s authorization is prohibited. Precautions should be taken
to ensure this information is stored and/or destroyed in a manner that precludes unauthorized access.
Information bearing the LES caveat may not be used in legal proceedings and shall be withheld from public
release until authorized by the originator. This dissemination is intended as lead information only. It is up to the
recipient to independently verify all information for the purposes of criminal investigation. Recipients are
prohibited from subsequently posting the information marked LES on a website, an unclassified network, or in
any file available for public inspection.
 
Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified
that any review, use, disclosure, distributing, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy (delete) all forms of the
original message.
 

From: Roarx, Rachel G. <Rachel.Roarx@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 2:26 PM
To: Corum, Jennifer <Jennifer.Corum@louisvilleky.gov>
Cc: George, Nicole A. <Nicole.George@louisvilleky.gov>; Rausch, Brittany
<Brittany.Rausch@louisvilleky.gov>; Harward, Sonya <Sonya.Harward@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Camera S 3rd St and W Woodlawn Ave
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Jennifer,
 
Will you accept the funds in the amount of $7,128.78 from Metro Council District 21’s Capital

Infrastructure Funds for the installation of an LMPD Real Time Crime Camera at S 3rd St and W
Woodlawn Ave?
 

Rachel Roarx | Legislative Aide
Office of District 21 Councilwoman Nicole George

City Hall | 601 W. Jefferson St. | 3rd Floor
Office: (502) 574-1121
 
 
Click here to sign up for the District 21 eNewsletter!
 

https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council-district-21/subscribe-stay-informed

